
 

PCS DEPARTMENT UPDATE  

PCS is excited to launch our 11th Annual Food Drive! All contributions will benefit our local non-profit, 

Pineville Neighbors Place. We aim to surpass last year's impressive total of 1,372 pounds of food. 

 

 

Now through December 31st, 2024 

PINEVILLE COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS & PINEVILLE ELECTRIC  

505 Main Street Suite 201 Pineville, NC  28134 704.889.2001 

 



Annual Christmas Tree Lighting 

 

 

 

This year, PCS is teaming up with Pineville Parks and Rec once again to 

provide the special ornaments that Santa will hand out to children 

attending the event. Supplies are limited, so be sure to arrive early to 

snag this year's exclusive ornament.  Please visit the Town of Pineville 

and Pineville Parks and Rec websites for updates and additional details 

about this event.  

 

 



LIHEAP PROGRAM 

As the temperatures drops, our residential electric consumers might find it 

challenging to manage higher utility bills. The LIHEAP Program is available 

to offer assistance. Consumers have been provided this valuable resource 

via our website, bill inserts, in our business office and our Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 



 

 


